
 

LISA KOWALSKI  
IS  

VOLUNTEER OF THE MONTH 
 

Lisa spent nearly every week in 2017 coming in to Women’s Humane 
Society to take stunning photos of our adoptable animals. She braved the 

cold and the heat and the especially rowdy animals to capture their 
quirks and sweetness on camera. Thanks to Lisa, we have beautiful 

pictures to share with our community, help find our animals homes, and 
promote our shelter.  

 

Thank you so much, Lisa! Your commitment and artistry have helped this 
organization so much since you’ve joined the team, and we’re so grateful 

to have you on board. 
 

   
 


